

DHB Board Office

15 Shea Terrace Takapuna, Auckland 0622 Private Bag 93-503, Takapuna North Shore City 0740 Telephone: 09 486 8900

Facsimile: 09 486 8924 www.waitematadhb.govt.nz

2 November 2017

Health Sector Workers Network

Email: fyi-request-6623-576eb8b4@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Sir/Madam

Re: Official Information request - Personnel savings targets, efficiency gains and the plan for WDHB to live within our means

Further to the receipt of the above mentioned Official Information Request on 2 October 2017, the DHB received on 31 October 2017, your request for the following additional information:

Are you able to clarify when the annual plan will be confirmed? It is our understanding that we are currently 4 months into the 2017/2018 DHB financial year.

In response to your request, Waitemata DHB advises that the finalisation of the Annual Plan requires approval and signature of the newly appointed Minister of Health. Waitemata DHB will work through this process with the Ministry of Health, once the new Government is fully established.

You are welcome to come back to us at a later date and request a copy of the plan or alternatively the plan will be made available on our website www.waitematadhb.govt.nz.

I trust this information will satisfy your request.

Yours sincerely

On Juno

Robert Paine

Chief Financial Officer and Head of Corporate Services

Waitemata District Health Board